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VILLAGE OF ELBA 
PO BOX 55 | 4 SOUTH MAIN STREET | ELBA, NY 14058 | 

CLERKTREASURER@VILLAGEOFELBA.COM 
 

NORM ITJEN, Mayor 
JERAH AUGELLO, Clerk-Treasurer                                                                                     TOM STEMPIN, Trustee 
CJ GOTTLER, Trustee                               VERN HOWARD, Trustee 
LOREN PFLAUMER, Trustee                NICK BRINKMAN, DPW 
MIKE MORRIS, Zoning          STEPHANIE UNDERHILL, Dep.Clerk 
 

  

MONTHLY MEETING MINUTES 
 

October 2nd 2024: Meeting commenced at 6:00 p.m. in Village Office 

 

VILLAGE OFFICIALS PRESENT:  Mayor Itjen, Jerah Augello, Trustees Stempin, 

Howard, Gottler, and Pflaumer. DPW Brinkman 

VILLAGE OFFICIALS ABSENT: None 

GUESTS: None 

  
Mayor Itjen moved to open the monthly meeting of the Village of Elba Board of Trustees 

at 6:03PM seconded by Trustee Pflaumer and carried. 

 

The minutes from Sept 2024 were presented for review.  Trustee Howard moved to 

approve the minutes seconded by Trustee Gottler and carried. 

 

The vouchers for payment were presented to the Board and were signed and approved. 

 

Zoning: None 

 

Guests:  N/A 

 

 

Public Works- Nick Brinkman: 

*Parking lot milling done, extended driveway 

*Drain on Ford Road in front of Judd home was extended pipe and now fixed. 

*Quote from Town to fix the railroad section of Ford Rd will cost under $4K. 

*Leaf pick up will begin shortly, waiting for the leaves to fall. 

*From Aric Albright, the waterline info required from State is almost complete 

*Main sewer line was clogged and fixed on Mon Sept 30th. The clog was caught early 

and was not a bigger issue. Albion WS workforce was able to fix and help immediately. 
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Mayor- Norm Itjen 

*The Planning Board is looking for a new member, its possible CJ Gottler may be 

interested. 

*The Comprehensive Board is also looking for a Village member. 

*Getting quotes on cameras at the park and money used will be from ARPA. 

 

Clerk-Treasurer-Jerah Augello:  

* The Village will handle Scarecrows in the Village. We will send out form and put info 

in website and FB. 

*The Village will also handle Christmas in the Park and will look for tree farms and 

contact Boy Scouts to help out. 

 

Trustees: 

*Vern would like to make sure that the sidewalk section on Chapel St is repaired next 

Spring as it is a walking hazard. 

*Tom mentioned that the sidewalk near the Catholic Church and near the school has a 

faulty mat on the corner. Will need to repair. 

 

As there was no other business Mayor Itjen moved to adjourn the meeting at 6:51PM, 

seconded by Trustee Pflaumer and carried.   

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jerah Augello  

  

 

 

 

 

Village Clerk- Treasurer 


